QUARTERLY ISSUES REPORT FOR KZHE

DATES: July 1, 2020-september 30, 2020
THIS REPORT PLACED IN THE KZHE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE ON: September 30, 2020

**TO ADDRESS THE QUARTERLY ISSUES, KZHE AIRS A FIFTEEN MINUTE PROGRAM
ENTITLED “KEEPING YOU INFORMED”. THE PROGRAM AIRS NOW ON WEDNESDAY
MORNINGS AT 9:15 AM. KZHE AIRS FIVE LOCAL NEWSCASTS EACH WEEKDAY TO
INFORM THE PUBLIC ON QUARTERLY ISSUES**

KZHE FEATURES A 15 MINUTE INTERVIEW PROGRAM “KEEPING YOU
INFORMED” THAT ADDRESSES ISSUES FACING OUR SERVICE AREA..LISTED
ARE THE PROGRAMS AND ISSUES ON THE FOLLOWING DATES:

July 16, 2020-9:15 am-County Extension agent Jerri Lephiew came in to
discuss Covid 19 situation concerning the county fair livestock show.

July 22, 2020-8:30 am-CCAPS representative Steve Stroebele came in to discuss
fundraisers for CCAPS. And how Covid will affect large gatherings.

August 7,2020-9:15 am-Charlotte Young called in to discuss upcoming festivals
in the Camden area, and how Covid rules will be in place.

August 24, 2020-8:30 am-Magnolia Mayor Parnell Vann came in to inform the
public of meeting requirements due to Covid.

September 9, 2020- Debra Smith with Compassions Foundation came in to
discuss an event in downtown called Paint the Town Purples.

Septmember 30, 2020-8:30am-Mikki Mitchell with the Chamber of Commerce
discussed Holiday plans for merchants and scarecrow contest.




